
BILL HASLAM STATE OF TENNESSEE CANDICE MCQUEEN 
GOVERNOR DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION COMMISSIONER 

NINTH FLOOR, ANDREW JOHNSON TOWER 
710 JAMES ROBERTSON PARKWAY 

NASHVILLE, TN 37243-0375 

Via Email and USPS 

April 20, 2018 

Diane Elder, Director of Schools 
Pickett County Schools 
141 Skyline Drive 
Byrdstown, TN 38549 
diane.elder@pickettk12 .net 

Re: Waiver Request 

Dear Diane Elder: 

I am in receipt of your April 20, 2018 email requesting a waiver for Pickett County Schools of State 
Board of Education Rule 0520-01-03-.07(2), requiring schools to employ a certain number of library 
information specialists per school who hold endorsements as library information specialists. 

Pursuant to my authority under T.C.A. §49-1-201(d), your waiver request is hereby granted for one 
year. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions. 

~JkcdJ,W~ 

Candice McQueen 
Commissioner 

Tennessee Department of Education• Andrew Johnson Tower, g ih Floor• 710 James Robertson Parkway· Nashville, TN 37243 

Tel : (615) 741 -5158 

mailto:diane.elder@pickettk12.net


Nikkie Kiene 

To: Christy Ballard 
Subject: RE: waiver 

From: Diane Elder [mailto:diane.e lder@pickettk12.net] 

Sent: Friday, April 20, 2018 2:18 PM 

To: Candice McQueen <Candice.McQueen@tn.gov> 

Cc: Christy Ballard <Christy.Ballard@t n.gov> 

Subject: waiver 


Commissioner McQueen, 

On behalf of Pickett County Schools, I am requesting a waiver of State Board of Education Rule 0520-01­
03 .07(2), requiring schools to employ a certain number oflibrary information specialists per school who hold 
endorsements as library information specialists. It is my opinion that the role of the library has changed in the 
past few years. With the additional challenges of RTI, our students would be better served with a person who 
can help teachers with Literacy Interventions and supplemental enrichment materials to be used in the library 
and in the regular classroom. I am requesting the flexibility to retain a teacher within our system in the best 
interest of our schools and students and not be limited by the requirement of a licensed/certified librarian. 

Please consider this an official request for a waiver from the State Board Rule stated. We believe this is the best 
for the students in Pickett County. 

Regards, 

Diane 

Diane Elder, Director 
Pickett County Schools 
141 Skyline Drive 
Byrdstown, TN 38549 
Ph. 931-864-3123 
Fax 931-864-7185 

This email and any al/achments may contain information which is confidential, proprietary, privileged or othenvise protected by law. The information is solely intended for the 
named addressee (or a person responsible for delivering ii to rhe addressee). ifyo11 are not the in/ended recipient ofthis message, yo11 are nor a11thorized to read, prim, retain copy 
or disseminate this message or any parr ofir, lfyo11 received this e-mail in error, please norifY rhe sender immediately by re111m e-mail and delele iffi'om your complller. 

Ii is lhe policy oflhe Picke/I County School System nor ro discriminate on the basis ofrace, color, religion, sex, nalional origin, age, or disability in ifs educational programs or 
employmenr policies as required by Titles VJ and VII ofthe Civil Rights Act of 1964, the Equal Pay Acr of1973, Title IX (1972 Ed11cational Amendmenrs), Section 504 ofrhe 
Rehabilitation Acl of1972, and the Americans 1l'ith Disabilities Act. 

mailto:Christy.Ballard@tn.gov
mailto:Candice.McQueen@tn.gov
mailto:mailto:diane.elder@pickettk12.net

